
Select Juniors will take the ASVAB
Wednesday, Dec. 6th at 8:30 am in the
Auditorium. This assessment can be used
as a military placement examination and/or
career inventory to help students match
current aptitudes and abilities with
potential career options. Students
registered must bring their charged device.  
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ASVAB

SAT/ACT
SCDOE will cover the cost of the ACT or SAT
College Entrance exam for 11th & 12th grade
students planning to attend a 4-year college.
All SAT/ACT forms are due to Guidance by
Dec. 11th. 

New copies can be picked up in Guidance. 

IGP's

11th Grade Appointments with 
Mrs. Madensky          Click Here

10th Grade Appointments with 
Mrs. Stubbs                Click Here 

Students with accommodation plans will
complete their IGP during their annual
review meeting. If you have questions or
would like to schedule an appointment
sooner, email Dr. Marty Avant

Seniors
Please send Mrs. Madensky a copy of any
college scholarship or acceptance letters.
This data is used for Senior Awards Night.

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/selfsched?sstoken=UUNEWmd4Mkg3OEhWfGRlZmF1bHR8Zjg2Yjk5MzJhZmEyNzljOWNlZGEyNzk2MDYzNDMxYjM
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/selfsched?sstoken=UUhSN3JTNlVPM3NafGRlZmF1bHR8NDdkMjM3NmMzNjk4YWY0YzhkNThjNDU0ZjJiODQ1OTA


EOC Test Dates

*A student is considered truant when you
have 3 consecutive unexcused absences or a

total of 5 unexcused absences


